

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr Matthew Clark
Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook-academy.org Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



15th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to inform you of some price increases in our uniform items. As you are aware prices are constantly increasing and we have been informed by our uniform supplier that from April there will be new prices on some items.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the new uniform prices that will come into effect from Monday April 15^{th} , after the Easter holiday. We have endeavoured to keep the increases as small as possible.

If you have any problem with buying uniform please speak to the office or Mrs Thompson, our welfare link, in confidence. We will do all we can to support you.

As always, thank you for your support.

Mr M Clark Headteacher



